

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Salima Ducker Head of School: Miss. Libby Thomassen

Tuesday, 5<sup>th</sup> November 2024

## Berryfields Community Christmas Carols Sunday, 15th December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Each year, the Church on Berryfields, in association with Berryfields Parish Council, holds a Community Carol event and this year the event will be held at Roman Park Village Hall (Sir Henry Lee Crescent, Aylesbury, HP18 0YT). The event will be on Sunday, 15<sup>th</sup> December and will run from 4.00-6.00pm and is made up of all sorts of Christmas festivities, including craft activities and singing from the local primary schools.

Children in Key Stage Two have been invited to participate in the event this year. This will give them the opportunity to join children from The Aylesbury Vale Academy (primary) to sing a small selection of Christmas songs. The event will provide an opportunity for us to showcase our choir and fantastic children to our local community, as well as foster collaboration between the two local primary schools.

Other staff and I will be attending the event, and we would really love for as many children from Green Ridge to attend as possible. We will be learning the songs to sing as part of our school singing assemblies, therefore no additional practice or time will be required. We anticipate that the children will need to be there at 4pm ready to sing.

We know that the month of December can be a busy one for all, so please could I ask that you complete this <u>form</u> by 3.30pm on Friday, 15<sup>th</sup> November to let us know if your child is able and willing to take part in the event. Please note that parents/carers are required to stay at this event.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Katie South

Assistant Headteacher – Lower Key Stage Two

